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CERA chief executive Roger Sutton says a land zoning decision on Southshore has yet to be 

reached, despite CERA's aims to have the information finalised by the end of April. 

Mr Sutton says he understands the continued delay is very upsetting and frustrating for the 

affected residents. 

"Southshore is proving more complex to evaluate in the goal of making the right decisions for 

property owners. 

"We are exploring all options thoroughly and this is taking longer than we all thought it would. 

"I really had expected we would have reached a conclusion by now, but we haven't, and for that I 

sincerely apologise. 

"We will make a decision as soon as we possibly can." 

 


